Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

20 May 2025

MS. DALISAY P. RIVERA
Business Development Manager
RAKKII CARS OPC

249 FPJ Ave., Quezon City
daisy24rivera@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Rivera:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the procurement of Repair and
Maintenance of GPPB-TSO Official Vehicles (including tires and batteries) in the amount of
Thirty-Five Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty Pesos (PhP35,880.00) undertaken through Section
34 Small Value Procurement of Implementing Rules and Regulation of Republic Act No. 12009, has
been determined to be Single Calculated Responsive Bid (SCRB).

The contract/purchase order shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity, and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,

-

ATTY. MARIA DIOIEESIA A. RIVERA-GUILLERMO

Officer-in-Charge
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